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School Photographs 
The school photographer visited on Tuesday and captured the ‘best side’ of the 
children! Proofs will be with us shortly. 
Deal Learning Alliance KS1 Multi-Skills Sports Event 
We hosted the first of many DLA sporting events which we participate in during the 
year this week. Teams of Year 1 and 2 children from Northbourne, The Downs and 
Worth Primary School joined us on Thursday.  As part of the multi-skills event the 
children participated in bean bag throw, obstacle course, javelin and relay.  Thank 
you to our Year 2 competitors Matthew, Preston, Max, Zara, Eloise and Faith and 
our Year 1 competitors Joshua, Gil, Jack, Sienna, Alice and Madeleine who 
represented us.  Congratulations to all who participated, on this occasion the 
winning cup was taken home by The Downs.  
PTFA 
Our hard working PTFA met yesterday morning for their first committee meeting of 
the academic year.  They are organising some great fundraising events again this 
year which directly benefit your children (the first of which is their Family 
Chocolate Bingo night on 4th October – details of which are sent home today with 
the newsletter.   Please support them in any way you can. 
Universal Infant Free School Meals  
We will be sending a letter out early next week to parents of children in Years R, 1 
and 2 who are entitled to UIFSM. The letter explains the direct link between your 
child taking up their meal on School Census day (Thursday, 3rd October) and school 
funding.  Please look out for this important letter and support us by ensuring your 
child has a cooked school meal on census day to secure the school’s funding.      
Clubs 
Places have been allocated and clubs start week beginning Monday, 23rd 
September. Thank you to those of you who have returned slips and payment; 
please ensure you do so in order for your child to be able to attend the club.  There 
are a few spaces left in the Book Club and Just Dance Club (KS2 children) and Multi-
Skills (KS1 children).  If your child is interested in joining one of these clubs, please 
see the office staff.  
Key Stage 2 Pantomime Trip  
94 children so far have returned slips and monies for this trip. The deadline for 
return is Thursday 26th September. As has already been said, unwanted tickets will 
be returned to the Marlowe on this day so you must make sure you respond by 
then if you want your child to take part, there can be no extension to this deadline. 
Have a good weekend everyone.  

Helen Comfort 
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Message from the Headteacher 
 

   w/e 20th September 2019 
Class 1 – Harley 
Class 2 – Matilda 
Class 3 – Lucie 
Class 4 - Charlie 
Class 5 – Henry 
Class 6 – Sophia  

 

                            
                  
w/e 20th September 2019 
Class R – 99.1%         
Class 1 – 99.3% 
Class 2 – 99.7%          
Class 3 – 96.5% 
Class 4 – 96.6%           
Class 5 – 100% 
Class 6 – 97.7%        
Whole school – 98.4% 

Attendance 

 
 

Week commencing 23rd September 2019      
 CLUBS START THIS WEEK 

Monday, 23rd September - Reception Class start attending full-time 
Thursday, 26th September – Marlowe Theatre Pantomime response deadline – No extension will be given  
Friday, 27th September – Medical consent/Dietary forms deadline for Class 5 Residential Trip 
 
                                                               

 

The Week Ahead! 

Star Awards 
 

   Lunch Menu:  Week 1 

 

 

 

 

                           

                         

 
Monday Clubs – Lunchtime 
Speed stacking 
Monday Clubs – 3:15 to 4:15 Football, 
Outdoor Adventurers 
Tuesday Clubs – Lunchtime 
Computer 
Tuesday Clubs – 3:15 to 4:15 
Netball, Craft and Sewing, Gardening, 
Book Club 
Thursday Clubs – 3:15 to 4:15 
Just Dance 
Friday Clubs – Lunchtime 
Music  
Friday Clubs – 3:15 to 4:15 
Car, Multi-Skills 

 

Clubs start this week 

 

 
 
We have a vacancy for a midday 
supervisor. Please apply through 
Kent-teach.com website :- 
https://www.kent-
teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/
VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=7
5037 
 

Midday Supervisor  

 

 

 

Time: 6pm to 7:30pm        Where:  School Hall     Contact: StMaCPTFA@gmail.com 
Ticket Prices: £1 per adult and 50p per playing child    Prizes: Chocolate 

PTFA Family Chocolate   Friday, 4th October 
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